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 Impact:  OTC Analysis: 

  Unknown decrease in state revenues 

    

Research Analysis 

 

HB1788, as introduced, creates an income tax credit for donations to a pregnancy resource 

center. The credit may be claimed beginning tax year 2024, is equal to 70 percent of the donation 

amount, and limited to $50,000 per taxpayer per year. The measure outlines the criteria to be 

considered a pregnancy resource center and requires the director of the Department of Human 

Services to identify facilities that may be classified as a pregnancy resource center.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As introduced, HB1788 proposes to create an income tax credit for 70% of the amount that a 

taxpayer contributes to a pregnancy resource center. Because information on the number of 

facilities that would classify as a pregnancy resource center is limited, the expected decrease in 

state revenues associated with this measure is unknown.  

 

As provided by the Oklahoma Tax Commission: 

 
Prepared By: Zachary Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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